
GVSA board meeting minutes – September 14, 2015 
Present:  John Hall, Josh Sheldon, Mike Panse, Sue Crabtree, Ken Lovell, Jake Harmon, Bjorn 
Hansen, Lawrence Murray, John Corbett 
Guests: Steve Colby,  
Meeting called to order by John Hall at 8:30pm 
Previous meeting minutes approved with changes. 

Officer’s reports:   
Jake Harmon – See attached for financials. 

Ken Lovell – GVSA allowed Hugo to sit out second game of the season instead of the first as we 
notified them late.  Ken will follow up with Jose from Ole on the letter he sent to his club as he has 
not followed through with us yet. 

Bjorn Hansen – Bjorn to think through a letter to the clubs on the Respect Campaign.  Bjorn 
wants to revisit the Respect Campaign and dive back into the game reports, grades, scores from 
refs, etc. 

John Corbett – GVSOA to write policy on procedure for Referee complaints and issues 

President’s report:   

Administrators report:  
GVSA to Got Soccer we had issues with Risk management and also when names entered for 
teams did not match perfectly.  Sue to meet with Dave to iron out the issues and work on 
solutions move forward. 

Old Business: 
Field Sizes – Want to look at the field sizes for U7 and U8 after the fall season.  Also, need look 
at the issue with the U10 and younger fields as the website lists 10 yards wider than what we 
handed out at the AGM.  We will address the issue following the fall season. 

New Business: 
Costa – 1st issue is Tabled.  2nd issue, we will allow player to transfer from Costa to Ole if Sue 
gets what she asked for from the club. 

GVSOA – GVSA will cover $3 per shirt for 300 shirts for what GVSOA handed out to their 
referees. 

Meeting adjourned at 10:00pm.   
Next meeting is October 5th 2015, 8:30pm at MVP Spot (32nd St.) 
Submitted, 
Josh Sheldon, secretary 


